
FROM OUR PARISH TRUSTEES: 
 
As we are all aware, the recent Coronavirus Pandemic has 
discontinued all of our Masses and church activities until 
after Easter Sunday. However, all of our financial 
responsibilities still need to be taken care of. It is of the 
upmost importance that our parishes maintain regular 
weekly incomes so we can continue paying all our regular 
monthly bills.  
 
We are asking all of our parishioners to continue their 
financial support of their parish using their regular 
Sunday and Easter envelopes and mailing them to the 
parish office at St. Joseph’s & St. Michael’s Parish 
Office, P.O. Box 428, Pierz MN 56364 or you can set up 
electronically fund transfers. You can go to our website to 
find the form or you can pick one up in the entries of both 
churches and parish office.  
 
Thank you for your support!  
From our Parish Trustees:  
St. Joseph’s Trustees,  
Harold Meyer & Joanne Broschofsky  
St. Michael’s Trustees,  
Bill Andres & Roger Janson  
 
 


